Price Increase Notice due to aluminum tariffs Royal Alum iPro Aluminum Products Effective: August 1st, 20XX
June 20, 20XX
To Our Valued Customers,

We recognize that over the last 12 months aluminum pricing has been volatile. In addition to dealing with the fluctuating commodity price of aluminum, increased freight, packaging, and labor costs, we unfortunately are now faced with an aluminum import tariff.

Due to the tariff on aluminum / steel products and price increases on other materials associated with the manufacturing of aluminum products to Canada, Roof art will be implementing a price increase of 10% on all Royal Alum iPro aluminum products, effective August 1st, 20XX.
We at Roof art greatly appreciate your business and look forward to servicing all your roofing and siding needs. Please call me directly with any of your concerns or questions regarding this increase.

Thank you for your continued support.

NAME
President Western Canada

Phone: XXX-XXX-XXXX
Email: EXAMPLE@EMAIL.COM
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